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July 14, 2017 

Dallas Strong Police vs. Fire Hockey Game 

The Dallas Police Hockey team is taking on the Dallas Fire Hockey team in the first ever "Dallas Strong" 

benefit game. The game will benefit Dallas Firefighter William An, who was shot while responding to an 

emergency call, and Dallas Police Senior Corporal Dale Ordogne, who was critically injured in a hit and 

run motor vehicle accident. The benefit game will also honor the fallen police officers who lost their lives 

on July 7, 2016.  

The media is invited to attend and film the event. Event organizers expect the rink to be very packed, but 

there will be a reserved section for media on either side of the team benches.  

 

The hockey game will be Saturday, July 15th at the Farmers Branch StarCenter located at 12700 N. 

Stemmons Freeway, Farmers Branch, TX. Doors will open at 5:30 p.m. Admission is $5 and the game 

will start at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Please contact Sgt. Brian Simonds at 214-490-3471 for more information.  
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